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Carroll, John (BOS)

From: Calvin Quick (SFYC) <calvin@quickstonian.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 4:07 PM
To: Carroll, John (BOS)
Subject: Letter on File No. 180901
Attachments: 11.27.2018 BOS 180901 Support cquick.pdf

Categories: 2018.11.28 - PSNS, 180901

  

Mr Carroll, 

Attached is a letter relative to the file for BOS File No. 180901, the hearing calling on SFUSD and SFPD to 
report tomorrow. 

Best, 

Calvin Quick 

--  
Youth Commissioner, District 5 
Legislative Affairs Officer (LAO) 
San Francisco Youth Commission 
calvin@quickstonian.com | 1(415) 521-9126 
https://sfgov.org/youthcommission/ 

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 



San Francisco Board of Supervisors      November 27, 2018 
John Carroll, Public Safety Committee Clerk 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, Ca. 94102-4689 
  
From: Calvin Quick  

Re: BOS File No. 180901  
SUPPORT  

Members of the Committee, 

My name is Calvin Quick, and I am the Youth Commissioner for District 5. On October 15, the 
Youth Commission voted unanimously to support the request for this hearing. I am writing therefore to 
express my comments relative to the subject matter of this hearing. 

At the center of much of the controversy regarding how SFUSD and SFPD handled the firearm 
incident at Balboa High School on August 30, 2018, is a fundamental rupture of trust between student, 
parents, and their communities, and the authorities which are charged to keep them safe. I urge the 
committee consider the perspectives of all those who have been the subjects of this breach of trust, and 
to consider what administrative or legislative action could aid to restore and, most critically, maintain 
good relations between law enforcement and students. 

Constructive relationships between students, parents, communities, school staff, and law 
enforcement will continue to remain key to ensuring that students are kept safe in their schools, places 
of refuge, and of learning. 

 

Sincerely, 

  [signed] 

 ____________________________ 

 Calvin Quick 


